
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Future Warriors! 

 

One humbling lesson we continue to learn in our Distance Learning model is that this new framework for 

conducting school often requires significantly more time than originally thought. With the best intentions, we 

hoped to be able to communicate with you about our Freshman Registration Night on Monday, April 27. 

Unfortunately, we are not quite ready to provide materials for you on that date. Instead, you can expect to 

receive information about registration on Monday, May 4. 

  

I hope you will accept my sincere apology for the delay. We want to be sure that our communication is 

accurate and concise, and we simply need more time to attend to those details. We are in the midst of 

registering our current students, and that process has taken considerably more time and effort than we had 

initially planned. I appreciate your understanding and flexibility in these unprecedented times. Our mission is 

to provide the best possible educational experience for you, and we remain committed to that objective. 

Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions. Again, I thank you. It is a privilege to work 

in this caring community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angela Boatright 

Assistant Principal of Curriculum and Instruction 

 


